
 

Meetings: 2nd Thursday each month, 6:30 pm (check website calendar for cancellations)

The Town of Austerlitz has begun a process to review and update the town’s Comprehensive
Plan, created in 2004. Phase 1 of the project was an initial analysis by a hired consultant of the
Comprehensive Plan and to suggest a way forward. On July 14, 2022, the Town Board approved
a proposal by Nan Stolzenburg, the hired consultant, to lead the completion of the project which
will be done in several phases over the next approximate 18 months, i.e. planned to be through
Spring, 2024. The project includes several steps to seek public input.

This website is intended to be a repository of key information and to keep the public current on
the progress of the project. If you have any questions, please contact us.
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https://www.austerlitzny.com/calendar
https://www.austerlitzny.com/email-contact/node/596/field_email
https://www.austerlitzny.com/print/pdf/node/136

